[image: image1.png]Knowsley Council

7

t.Ee

LIVERP%L

BRONZE
2.




Roby Park Primary School

Easton Road

Huyton

Knowsley

L36 4NY

Tel: 0151 477 8340

Website: www.robyparkprimary.co.uk 

E-mail: robypark@knowsley.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs K Allen
Date: Thursday 3rd September
Year 6 Staffing Team

Dear parents/carers,

We are writing to inform you that unfortunately Mrs D’Arcy will be absent for the beginning of the Autumn term. Due to Y6 being a crucial year for the children, as well as their prolonged absence due to Covid19, staffing Year 6 has been a priority for us.

With this in mind, we are really pleased to inform you we have appointed Miss Beggs to teach in Y6 in the absence of Mrs D’Arcy. She is an incredible teacher who is knowledgeable, engaging and nurturing and is the perfect teacher to settle your child back into school and ensure their learning progresses well.

Miss Beggs trained with us and was an outstanding practitioner. She embodies our Roby Park ethos and we are over the moon she has joined our staffing team. We anticipate that upon Mrs D’Arcy’s return, Miss Beggs will remain in Y6 as additional support.
In addition to this, myself and Mrs Lyon will be supporting Y6 in order to help close gaps and accelerate progress. As part of this support, I will be delivering Y6 booster on Mondays from 3 – 4.30pm, starting on Monday 7th September.
The children have had a fantastic first day back and we look forward to seeing them flourish and grow in their final year of primary school.

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Warmest regards,

Kat Allen
Headteacher
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